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Meagan Walters

From: Whirlwind Designs <hello@whirlwinddesigns.com>
Sent: Monday, 30 June 2025 10:51 am
To: District Plan Review
Subject: Submission on Proposed District Plan Review

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Kaipara District Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Kia ora  
I would like to make a submission on the plan  in regard to NFL-R2,5 Subdivisions of  a site within a 
natural character coastal landscape  
 
My submission is that I strongly oppose the provision 
 
There should be no special provisions made removing protections for areas of our outstanding 
landscape, These remaining areas of the natural environment are precious and must remain 
untouched and preserved  for the biodiversity .No individual should be given the opportunity to alter 
this landscape and override the established protection protocols, 
 
Specifically 
 Note 1 Restricted Discretionary activity opportunity expressly applies only to the 13 identified 
building locations shown on RM 090103 for lot 2 DP 316 176 . 
 
Note2 this applies on a non notified basis 
 
Note 3 I seek the following decision   This part of the district plan be removed 
 
Michelle Fyson 
84a Echo Valley Road 
0211504935 
I gain no advantage in trade competition through this submission 
We are all affected by the changes made to our natural environment,  
I don't wish to be heard at the hearing 
 
Could this submission be lodged on my behalf 
 
Nga mihi  
Michelle Fyson 

 You don't often get email from hello@whirlwinddesigns.com. Learn why this is important   


